the ROOM school

Friday, 16 September 2022

Jeans for Genes Day - Tuesday, 20 September

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Tuesday 20th September The Green Room School Windsor will be recognising Jeans for
Genes Day. We plan to fire up our fundraising engines, slip into our jeans and raise funds to help
projects and programmes across the UK that build awareness of the daily challenges faced by
those living with a genetic condition.

We want our pupils to ditch the trackies, reach into the back of the wardrobe and bring forth their
jeans, denim jackets and shirts, have some fun and raise vital funds for the 3 million people in
the UK affected by a life altering genetic disorder.

Participation is optional, but our goal is to raise as much money as possible, and pupils that do
wish to participate are welcome to donate as much or as little as they like. Our recommendation
is a contribution of £1 per item of denim.

Donations will be collected on Tuesday morning and all proceeds will be sent to the Jeans for
Genes Campaign. If you would like more information on the campaign please Vvisit
www.jeansforgenes.org.

We will also be updating the school social media throughout the day so do keep an eye on it to
find out what we get up to.

We believe this is a truly worthy cause, and we can’t wait to play our part.

If you have any questions please email us at office@thegreenroomschool.com, or through the
main school office phone number 01753 866711.

Regards,

F 7

Callum Flanagan

Deputy Head of School


http://www.jeansforgenes.org/

